
From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 
Sent: 2/18/2014 10:21:47 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Redacted 

Redacted Randolph, 
Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 
(MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); Borak, Mary Jo 
(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); Lee, David K. (david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Samsung Resolution 

Great. We will leave it as-is. 
Your earlier thank you note actually tipped us off to check if it was already done... And I 
couldn't find it either on the completed or forthcoming February mtgs... 
And then I was confused about being thanked for something not yet done. But we are good, 
thanks for your fast reply. I expect no issue. 
Molly 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Feb 18, 2014, at 10:16 AM, "Doll, Laura" <] gpg e.com> wrote: 

Molly 

You and Mary Jo are really kind to reach out on this - thanks. 

Everybody can live with approval the first meeting in March since we are all 
assuming it goes through without a blip. 

Thanks again. 

Laura 

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" fmailto:MeridethMollv.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 9:29 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Samsung Resolution 

Laura, 
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Could you give me a call to discuss the timing of the Samsung Resolution? I 
think it is on the agenda for the first meeting in March. Is that ok? I thought it 
would actually go on the second meeting in February, but we just realized that 
not the case. 

Let me know. 

Molly 

Molly Tirpak Sterkel 
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division 

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch 

505 Van Ness, San Francisco, CA 94102 

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


